
          29th April 2021  

Dear Parent,  

Greetings !  

I would like to begin by sending wishes of good health to you and your loved ones in  

today's times.  

You will agree that good health is the only blessing we all need today.  

Month of May is usually one where formal assessment is planned and executed. 

However, this year is different. There is nothing normal about what is going on 

around  us. To help everyone tide over these times, students, parents and teachers 

included, the Periodic Assessments for Grades IV to IX will now take place in 

July.  The details will be shared before the summer break.  

Learning is an everyday process and right now we want to focus on good mental and  

physical health. We will have enough time to do formal testing.  

The teachers are already interacting with students daily in the classroom and  

addressing their fears, if any.  

Wishing all of us safety and better times ahead.  

Best Regards  

Nitu Channan  

Head of School 


